Sent: 19/04/2019 9:43:41 AM
Subject: Re: DA2019/0342 - 79A Lauderdale Avenue FAIRLIGHT

Dear Livia,

It appears this DA roof line is 1.83m above current requirements under the DCP.
If this is the case | would object to this development on these grounds.

I’m assuming the DA is providing sufficient car spaces?

Regards
Monique

Sent from my iPhone

On 18 Apr 2019, at 2:23 pm, Livia Kekwick <Livia.Kekwick@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
wrote:

Dear Sir/Madam,
Please see attached in relation to the above.
Regards,

Livia Kekwick
Senior Administration Officer

Business Systems & Administration
1029942 2739
livia.kekwick@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Northern Beaches Council
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